



GENERAL COMMITTEE	-  (beginning part incomplete)

T. HORGAN			13 : 10 : 2
	C.S.R.				  4 : 0 : 0
	ROCHES STORES		17 :16 : 7
	WYLIE				  1 : 10: 0
	C.A. LOVE			  5 : 10 : 0
	T.A. Brady			  2 : 0 : 0
	Brabants			  9 : 13: 0
	Cork Ship Chandlery	  1 : 10 : 0
	
	Deposit Fees A/c		70 :  0 : 0

VOTE OF SYMPATHY	Mr. Eoin O’Mahony, B.L., said it was his melancholy duty to propose a vote of sympathy to the relatives of the late Mr. Patrick Hogan – Professor Hogan and Mrs. Hogan.  “ He was in every sense a great Irishman”, said Mr. O’Mahony, “and a great friend to the farming community”. Mr Cussen said it was a melancholy pleasure to send the vote.  The late Mr. Hogan’s work for agriculture during his term of office remained as an evidence of his brilliance in his particular sphere. “I suggest that as a further evidence of our sorrow at his death”, the speaker said to the Chairman, “we adjourn this Meeting”.

MEETING ADJOURNED	The Chairman, having put the motion, all present stood in silence and the Meeting adjourned.



N. Hayes
15.8.36










FINANCE COMMITTEE	Meeting of the Finance Committee held on Saturday, 18th July, 1936, Mr. N Hayes in the chair, also present Ald. W. Desmond, T.D., Messrs F.G. Hayes, E.J. Clarke, J. Henderson, M. Twomey, A.H. Moore and J. O’Regan.

	The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and signed.

HOLIDAYS – Men at 	On the motion of Mr. M. Twomey, seconded by Mr. 
Grounds.	A.H. Moore, it was agreed to give the men employed in the  Show Grounds one week’s holidays, which is compulsory under the new Act.

SECRETARY’S HOLIDAYS	The Secretary was granted his annual holidays, and was directed to attend the forthcoming Dublin Show.

APPLICATION FROM 	An application was received from Messrs Ford for the
MESSRS FORD	use of one of the buildings in the Show Grounds for one of their dealers to assemble motor chassis.  The period for which the buildings would be required would be, approximately, on month, and the dealer in question would be prepared to pay a nominal sum of this.  In answer to a question, the Secretary stated he understood the dealer would be prepared to pay £1 per week. After discussing the matter, the Committee decided that the Secretary should inform Messrs Ford that they regretted they could not see their way to give the use of one of their buildings, as extra insurance would have to be taken out, and, for the amount of rent which the Society would receive, this would not pay them when the insurance had been paid.

TATTOO	In connection with the forthcoming Tattoo to be held at the Show Grounds, it was agreed that a small Sub-Committee, consisting of Messrs E.J. Clarke, A.H. Moore and the Secretary, should deal to the Military authorities.

CHEQUES.	On the motion of Mr. J. O’Regan, seconded by Mr. M. Twomey, the following cheques were recommended for payment to the General Committee.
	(see folio 137 for full details of cheques referred to above).

	N. Hayes- Sd.
	15.6.36
